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Dear staff, parents/carers, 

On 13 May 2024, we found suspected mould on a section of carpet in a Year 3/4 demountable 
classroom at Bungendore Public School.  

We arranged for the carpet to be cleaned to remove the mould.  

On 15 May 2024, the cleaning contractor conducted further investigations and found a more 
mould in the sub-floor, under the carpet. As a precautionary, measure students and staff who 
use this room have been relocated to the library to continue their face-to-face learning. 

We engaged a plumber to investigate the cause of the water damage in the sub-floor. Holes in 
the sub floor were identified as the cause and they have been fixed by a licenced builder.  

All work involving hazardous materials was completed outside of school hours, with additional 
safety measures in place while work is being done. 

On 24 May 2024, new carpet was installed and students and staff returned to the classroom 
today, Monday 27 May 2024.  

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. 

If you have any questions, please contact the NSW Department of Education on the details 
below. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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